
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Message of solidarity for the Italian waste unions on strike today 
 

 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

(Brussels, 29 November 2011) EPSU, the European Federation of Public 
Service Unions, sends a message of solidarity to the striking workers in the 
Italian private waste sector. 

 EPSU supports your action for better wages, improved health and safety and 
quality of services.  

EPSU represents workers in the private and public sector in all European 
countries and beyond amongst others in 275 trade unions with 8 million 
members. 
 
We wish you a successful day of action. 
 
 
In Solidarity 
 
 

 
 
Jan Willem Goudriaan 
EPSU Deputy General Secretary 
 
 
 
 


